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 Robin Makin COMNOT2014/5254/P 08/12/2014  14:54:26 I wish to add to the comments that I have previously made in the light of professional advice that I have 

now received.  I am the owner of the adjacent flat at 15 B, West Heath Road, London NW3 7UU

I have been advised that there is a distinct likelihood that there could be water-logging of my garden at 

flat 15B due to the damming effect of the new basement, and the risk of this should be prevented by 

suitable control.

It is suggested that a full hydrological survey and report should be undertaken to ensure any necessary 

measures to prevent water-logging can be identified and put in place as part of the approval/conditions 

of the consent.

I hope that this can be achieved.

Robin Makin

75 Woolton Hill 

Road

Liverpool

L25 4RD
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